
 

 

7th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Ciaran Murtagh Event at Chorlton Library 
 
As part of Chorlton Book Festival we will be taking Year 6 to Chorlton Library on Wednesday 
23rd November for an exciting creative writing workshop with author Ciaran Murtagh. We will 
be walking to Chorlton Library at 10:45am, and will be back at school in time for lunch.  
 
Ciaran is an award winning author and screenwriter, who has written over thirty books. He also 
writes for some of TV’s most popular shows, including Shaun the Sheep, The Animated Series 
of Mr Bean, The Amazing World of Gumball and Sesame’s Furchester Hotel. 
 
If your child would like to purchase Ciaran’s book during the workshop please provide them 
with £4.80 to cover the cost of the book. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to the workshop as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kat Rowe, Chris Keeley and Natalie Gomez 
Year 6 Teachers 

 


